
 

 

 

FRIMLEY TIMES 
 

 

So this is the final newsletter for the Spring Term and what a busy term it has been: 

please do  remember to visit our Twitter page for a taster of the fun things the children 

get up to in school!  We will return for the Summer Term on  Monday 15th April when 

we’ll be starting to think about transition to the next year groups – each academic year 

seems to race by quicker and quicker! 

We've had some really exciting events happening since my last newsletter which I’d like 

to share:  

The Community Crew joined Mrs Djeneralovic and I to deliver 24 books around the local area. These all had a 

bookmark and note from us at Frimley hoping to share our love of reading with the community. Please do 

let us know if you found and are reading one of the books! 

Miss Wonders and I accompanied 20 of our Y5 and 6 dancers to the Gremlin Dance Challenge at Princes Hall 

last Thursday after school. They danced amazingly and we on the award for Best Choreography – well 

done Miss Wonders! 

This Monday saw us having our second careers day. Mr Phillips worked very hard on getting a range of indus-

tries represented so huge thanks to him and to the parents who came in to talk about their careers with 

our children. It was so interesting and hopefully some of the children were inspired by what they could do 

in the future.  

Frimley Green Pre-school spent an afternoon in our LRC last week sharing books and stories with our Commu-

nity Crew – thanks Mrs Djeneralovic for organising this! 

We loved raising money for Comic Relief last week so thank you to Mrs Stroud for leading on this and to all of 

you for supporting our cake sale.  

In addition to these events, lots of learning has been going on in all of the classrooms  so I hope you enjoyed 

meeting with your child's class teacher at our Parents Evening ... we will see some of you at todays appointments! 

We’ve also had various  trips to Tomlinscote and Sky Studios.... our children really are lucky that our staff go the 

extra mile in organising these exciting events. This Easter break will be very welcome by all of them I’m sure! 

Well done Year 6: All of the Y6 children took part in a mock SATS week last week in preparation for the real thing 

which takes place in May. All the staff were involved and were  so impressed with the mature  and confident way 

they approached each test. I know they will do amazingly when it comes to May!  

Staffing news: It is with real sadness that I share the news that two of our LSAs will be leaving us. Mrs McCourt fin-

ishes tomorrow and Mrs Lambert-Gough next Thursday. They have both played a big part in the success of sup-

porting many children over the last few years and we will miss them both but do wish them well with their new 

adventures.  In more exciting staffing news, Mrs Farage is getting married over the Easter break and will be known 

as Mrs Jones when she returns in April – huge congratulations to her! 

Term will end at 2.00 next Thursday (28th March) and we look forward to seeing everyone back in school when 

term starts again on Monday 15th. 

Clare Wright 
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Dates For Your Diary 

Spring 2024 Event 

March 21 Parents Evening 3.40-6.40 

March 25 Rock Steady Concert 2.30 

March 28 End of Term Finish 2pm 

 

Sporting success 

Lewis in Y6 recently took part in a Brazilian jiu-jitsu competition in Brentford. Lewis had two matches and 

won both, winning his division and taking the Gold medal. He has shown such determination and perse-

verance to achieve this goal, getting back up from his defeats and putting in the hard work to improve. 

Collectively as a team (team JBBJJ), himself and his team mates achieved the most points and won the 

event that day. Well done Lewis. 

World Down Syndrome day 

This is celebrated every year on 21/3 as it’s celebrates the 3 copies of the 21st chromosome. Sophie In 

Y3, and her sister, Sienna, have been completing 21 challenges, one every day, from 1st March up until 

21st, raising money for Stepping Stones DS, our local Down Syndrome support charity. They’ve com-

pleted swimming, running, dancing, baking, reading, football, 

yoga, drawing, workout and walking challenges so far, and 

raised over £1000. Well done Sophie – you are a star! 



Gremlin Dance Challenge 
 

On Thursday 14th March Miss Wonders and her dance group competed in Gremlin Dance Challenge at The 
Princes Hall in Aldershot.  We Competed against 11 other schools . Our dance was based on the Banksy 
street art the ballon girl. We got the award for best choreography. 

Eleanor 5R  

New Football Kit 

We have been very lucky to have been donated a new football kit.   

Our new sponsors are Hamiltons Estate Agents and the children feel so important when representing the 

school wearing it!  

The kit includes blue football 

socks, blue shorts with our logo 

and a short sleeve top with Ham-

iltons on the front. We also have 

a great quality goal keeper kit 

with padding on the elbows and 

the sides of the shorts.  

This is what the children have to 

say: 

“There are lots of sizes to fit all of 

us”. 

“I like that the kit has a sponsor”. 

A big thank you to Robby from 

Hamiltons Estate Agents again 

for donating this amazing kit!  



Values Vouchers 

 

Rose H     Gracie C    Lacey B     Rojit S      Thomas M     Jensen S     

Elayna M     Ella R    Ralph K    Alba M     Joshua P      Thomas R   

Reeva P    Brodie W     Amaya H    Zara B    Noah F     Lily B   Lucas S     

Isla M     Ava D    Lo T    Austyn W    Charlotte H    Leo S    Theo H   

Sophie B     Ben M     Rosie S    Imogen T      Willow J     Oscar H       

Rosie C    Owen M    Daya D    Ella C    Hattie B    Ollie T    Brooke H 



World Book Day 2024 

We had a fantastic day celebrating World Book Day on Friday 8th March. During our celebration worship, 

we announced the winners of our Book Fair competition and our World Book Day Spoon competition – a 

huge congratulations to our winners and every fantastic entry. If you would like to see the entries, they 

are on display in the school library.  

After break, the children all had the opportunity to choose a book to take home in our ‘Giant Book 

Swap’. Once the children had chosen a book, many classes chose to spend some time outside reading in 

the sunshine. We loved spending time reading with the children and seeing the excitement of choosing a 

new book to take home. Thank you so much to all the families who donated books. 

In the afternoon, everyone took part in a World Book Day quiz! It was wonderful to welcome so many 

families and members of our school community. Thank you to everyone who came in to take part.  

 It was wonderful to see Frimley’s love of reading shine through the school.  


